## **Parnjit Singh**

From: Matthew Dempsey 19 October 2021 10:11 Sent:

Jo Hurford To:

Planning Planning; Owen Ward Cc: Subject: RE: Comment from BCAAC

Dear Jo,

Thanks for your e-mail. I can confirm receipt of the BCAAC comment received 30/09/2021.

The comment from the BCAAC for 2021/2807/P Jessel House is 'No comment'.

Kind regards,

Jo Hurford **BCAAC** 

Apologies for any delay to respond. I will ensure this is logged on the system asap if not already.

Kind regards, Matthew

Matthew Dempsey Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 3862











Dear Mr Dempsey,

Did you receive our comment sent 30th September?

## Regards

## Jo Hurofrd

----- Forwarded message ------

Prom: Jo Hurford State: Thu, Sep 30, 2021 at 5:47 PM Subject: Comment from BCAAC To: <a href="mailto:matthew.dempsey@camden.gov.uk">matthew.dempsey@camden.gov.uk</a>

Dear Matthew,

The comment from the BCAAC for 2021/2807/P Jessel House is 'No comment'.

Kind regards,

Jo Hurford **BCAAC**